CONFERENCE OF RADIATION CONTROL PROGRAM DIRECTORS, INC.

Executive Board Position on Indoor Radon

That indoor radon exposure is a major radiological health and safety problem, which
because of its pervasive nature has proven very difficult to address, and that the CRCPD must be
proactive in addressing this issue. This should include more direct interaction with EPA and other
safety efforts made to improve public awareness of this issue.
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